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I have completed the respond to the committee's online questionnaire which I included 
detailed information. 

Basically our Village/Township has been Flooded in 2021 and 2022, I hope that I can appear 
before the Committee where I can provided Photo's of the Emergency 

/Disaster to show how serious it was for a small Township. 

I am happy to answer any Questions the Committee may have. 

Thank you. 


